Little Miss CIF Princess 2023

All girls living in the Marshall County area who are currently (2022/2023) in grades Kindergarten through
Third grades are invited to participate in this year’s Little Miss CIF Princess activity. This activity is in
conjunction with the Central lowa Fair, which is scheduled for the week of July 12-15, 2023.

Please complete the entry and consent form below and return it no later than Monday, June 12, 2023 (no
exceptions please). Remember to be accurate with your information, as the name and parent’s names will
be printed in various locations. Please include a wallet sized photo of your child. This photo will not be
returned.

If your child is participating in this activity, you will be receiving more information in the mail the first of
July. You may contact Jodi Breniman, CIF Queen Coordinator, at 641-750-6096 with any questions or
email jbcattle88@gmail.com

*** Deadline is June 12, 2023 ***

Little Miss CIF Princess Entry and Consent Form

Name:

Parent(s) Name(s):

Grade just completed in School:

Address:

Emergency Contact Number Night of Event:

Email Address:

Return Photo: Yes or No

Little Miss CIF Princess activities include the crowning of the queen/princess, various activities during
the fair, and riding in community parades. Princess will not be required to be there.

I, the legal guardian/parent, authorize my daughter, , to participate in all
of the Little CIF Princess activities listed above. I do not hold the members of the Central lowa Fair
Board or their families liable for injury, illness, or mishap occurring in connection with or as a result of
the aforementioned activities.

Signature of Legal guardian/parent

Return Entry and Consent to: Little Miss CIF Princess Contest
%Jodi Breniman, Coordinator
1305 Glenwood Terrace
Marshalltown, IA. 50158
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